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I am adamantly opposed to this bill. This state unfortunately already has unrestricted abortion. Because 

of this we already have people coming here from out of state to have abortions.  as an example, an 

abortionist comes every week from Nebraska to Bethesda, MD and brings out of state clients there for 

abortions. That abortionist has killed at least 2 woman and severely injured many others.  

        During the governors' stay at home order, I saw many people from out of state areas where the 

Covid 19 infection rate was extremely high coming to the Baltimore planned parenthood location.  One 

day while I was there in front of that planned parenthood at 330 N. Howard Street during that time 

period, car license plates indicated that people came from 5 different states that morning. 

I do not want Maryland to become the abortion capital of this country, nor do I want any of my tax 

dollars spent to aid and abet the murder of innocent unborn children. Let's be clear about the facts. An 

abortion destroys an unique individual life and the killing of a human life is murder! 


